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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
DEPARTMENT OF EXPENDITURE
"CONTROLLER GENERAL OF ACCOUNTS
LOK NAYAK BHAVAN, NEW DELHI

Dated: 18" August, 2016
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OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Subject: Induction training for newly recruited Accountants-
regarding

This is in continuation to this office letter No,60015/1/2016/Trg. Policy/ MF.CGA
(A)/Gr. ‘B’/217 dated 16.08.2016 sending therewith list of participants for Induction
Training for 3, 4™ & 5" Batch in INGAF, New Delhi. With view to mitigate the dislocation
of the participants, this office in consultation with INGAF is looking at the feasibility of
conducting this training at RTC, Mumbai and RTC, Chennai as well.

You are therefore, requested to assess from amongst the select list of participants for
4" & 5% Batch, if some of the participants will like to train for Induction Training at RTC,
Mumbai & Chennai.

In case adequate numbers are not received we will continue to have the training in
Delhi.

You are therefore requested to urgently provide the names of from the 4" & 5" batch
of Induction Trainees who want to be trained in Mumbai & Chennal.

Sr. Accounts Officer

To,
All the Pr. CCAs/ CCAs./ CAs,
Ministry/ Deptt., New Delhi.
Director, INGAF, Jt. CGA (Admn.), O/o0 CGA.

Copy to,
ITD section with request to upload the aforesaid OM on official website of CGA.,




